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Welcome to our visitors!! 

Welcome back!!  We are happy 
to see you!!   

PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH 
OFFICE FOR RESERVATIONS 

509-962-9819 
standrewparish@yahoo.com 

HOLY WEEK & EASTER RESER-
VATIONS AVAILABLE 

Reservations must be made by 
4PM on Holy Thursday. 

Kittitas County is re-classified to 
phase 3 under the new directive.  We 
can still accommodate about 150 peo-
ple present inside and up to 50 people 
in the breezeway at Mass.  Please re-
member to arrive for Mass about 30 
minutes early, so everyone has time to 
check in before the start of Mass. 

Mass with Bishop Tyson on KAPP, 
Sundays at 6:30 AM (English) & 9 AM 
on Hispanivision.  Can also be viewed 
on the Yakima Diocese website after 
airing. 

    https://www.ewtn.com/ 
    https://www.ewtn.com/tv 
    http://www.catholictv.org/ 
    https://www.catholicfaithnetwork.org/ 
    https://saltandlighttv.org/  
    https://www.wordonfire.org/daily-
mass/  

 

 

 

 

ˆˏ˒ ˔ˈ˅ ˗˅˅ˋ ˏˆ Mˁ˒˃ˈ 29  

TueðJosheph Drotzmann 

WedðNicole Koch & family 

 

Bulletins can be viewed online at  
https://st-andrewsparish.org/bulletins 

Sunday Collection with gratitude and appreciation 
March 20 & 21, 2021 

Regular Sunday          4,519.00 
Building Fund             545.00 
Religious Education             570.00 
Initial Offering 5.00 
Total collection    5,539.00 

In regards to Sunday collections and Second collections, 
please feel free to: 

1. mail in your donation. 

2. donate online using the VANCO link on our web page https://

www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?

ap-

pver3=wWsk24ZWJSTZKsGd1RMKlg0BDvsSG3VIWQCPJNNxD8upkiY7JlDavDs

ozUE7KG0nFx2NSo8LdUKGuGuF396vbZ2Oyjm61r5a_QF1lDOkHauXHubq5Z7ap

5JVmPErc4ZeYHCKCZhESjGNQmZ5B-6dxy_mH3FNXJLz6rtPC2i2h9A=&ver=3  

3. an electronic payment through your bank. 

4. leave your donation in the basket at Mass (located in center 
church isle) or drop off at parish office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

St. Andrewôs Church and parish offices continue to be 
closed to the public during the week, but open by appoint-
ment, if you need to see us in person.  If you have any ques-
tions or need further assistance please call: Barbara Johnson 509-
962-9819.  To request Anointing of the Sick Sacrament call:  Fr. 
Jaime Chac·n, 509-962-9819.  Parish offices will be closed on 
Good Friday, April 2. 

Please pray for the sick and elderly of our Par-
ish Linda Brennan, Christina Keys, Dorothy Drot-
zmann, Anthony Gabriel, Sandy Thomas, Darlene 
Gapp, Rebecca Rojas, Dan & Chris Papineau, Fr. Tom 
Burnell, Msgr. Perron Auve, Fr. Reilly, Fr. Murtaugh, 
Fr. Bill OôShea, and our priests and nuns who suffer from poor 
health, we pray to the Lord. Please call the parish office with up-
dates. 

S˔. Aˎ˄˒˅˗ô˓ P˒˅˓˃ˈˏˏˌ is now registering for the 2021-22 
school year.  Current/previous families will register during March, 
then Open Registration will begin April 1.  Classes are filling fast. 

Fr. Jaime is available to celebrate the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation by appointment.  Please call the 
parish office, 509-962-9819. 

 

For 800 years, the Holy Land 
Franciscans have served in the 
land made holy by the life, suf-
fering, death, and resurrection 
of Jesus.  With your support, 
the Holy Land Franciscans will 
continue to nourish Christians in the Holy Land with presence, 
care, and service.  Fully 100% of donations will go towards this col-
lection. 
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Cˁ˔ˈˏˌˉ˃ Eˎˇˁˇ˅˄ Eˎ˃ˏ˕ˎ˔˅˒: is a Marriage Preparation Pro-
gram for couples being married in the Catholic Church.  
This weekend long VIRTUAL retreat April 16-18, 2021 
will encourage couples to share honest and intensive 
communication about their future lives together.  To 
register, please call Paul and Pegi Ackerman at (509) 575

-4931. For more information, please visit our website: http://

eecentralwa.org/ 

The M˅ ôˎ˓ F˅ˌˌˏ˗˓ˈˉː G˒ˏ˕ː L˅ˎ˔˅ˎ S˔˕˄˙ continues on 
Zoom on Monday evenings at 6:30 PM.  For more information call 
Mark at 509-929-2035 or email jerry.sue.connolly@gmail.com 

S˔. Aˎ˄˒˅˗ô˓ Wˏˍ˅ˎô˓ G˒ˏ˕ː L˅ˎ˔˅ˎ S˔˕˄˙ continues on 
Zoom on Tuesday evenings at 6:30PM.  For more information email 
rachel.hochstein@gmail.com to sign up. 

P˒ˁˉ˓˅ & Wˏ˒˓ˈˉː continues on Zoom on Wednesday evenings at 
6:30 PM.  For more information call or text Jerry at 509-856-8681. 

Washington State has opened COVID-19 vaccine eligibility 
up to additional groups, including high risk workers in certain con-
gregate settings, people over 16 years old who are pregnant, and peo-
ple over 16 years old who have a disability that put them at high risk 
for sever COVID-19 illness.  Call 509-933-8315 or visit 
www.facebook.com/KCPublicHealthDept/ 

Dear Friends, Catechists & Teachers, 
  

 This week I would like to uplift the 
video ñA Bible Study on the Annunci-
ationò. Dr. Ben Akers, associate pro-
fessor of theology at the Augustine 
Institute Graduate School, leads us 
through a brief reflection on the sce-
ne of the Annunciation in Luke 1:26-
38. He engages the scripture verses 
line by line highlighting some of the 
key Old Testament passages evoked 
by the angel Gabrielôs words. The re-
flection concludes with some 
thoughts on how we can imitate 
Maryôs ñyesò to the Lord in our own 
life, especially in this time of suffer-
ing. 

 Many blessings and prayers.  
    +Bishop Joseph Tyson 

We hope that you have been enjoying 
FORMED.org dur-
ing this time of isola-
tion.  Use parish code 

# 449536 to create a personal ac-
count. 

Annual Catholic Relief Service 
Rice Bowls 
will be collected 
at Holy Thurs-
day Mass on 
April 1.  Thank 
you for your 
generosity.   

 

 

H  T , April 1 
Masses at 

6 PM & 7:30 PM Spanish) 
 

G  F, April 2  
Stations of the Cross, 3PM 

Liturgies at 
6 PM & 7:30PM (Spanish) 

E  V, April 3 
Mass at 8 PM (bilingual) 

 
E  S, April 4  

Masses at 
8 AM, 10 AM & Noon 

(Spanish) 

R.C.I.A. Cˁ˔˅˃ˈ˕ˍ˅ˎˁ˔˅˓ ˁˎ˄ Cˁˎ˄ˉ˄ˁ˔˅˓ are in 
their final preparation for celebration of Easter Sacraments 
to be welcomed into the Catholic family of St. Andrewôs. 
Please remember in prayer our Catechumens: Jonathan 
Thompson, Samuel Stanmour, Justin Berger and Candi-
dates: Michelle Berger, Nathan Porter, Zuleima Portillo 
Valdovinos, Cynthia Yaneli Martinez 

Reservations are filling fast.  Contact parish office now. 
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